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Attention Podiatrists: 

Louisiana Medicaid has discontinued use of the Podiatry table (Appendix D of the Professional 
Services Provider Manual) in its reimbursement methodology.  Updates to the Professional 
Services Provider Manual will be forthcoming.  Enrolled podiatrists may submit claims for covered 
services using procedure codes that are published on the Professional Services Fee Schedule and 
fall within the podiatrist’s scope of practice as defined by the Louisiana Podiatry Practice Act.  
Inappropriately paid claims are subject to Program Integrity review and recoupment. 

Effective for dates of service 1/1/2016 forward, providers may resubmit denied claims for 
services previously excluded from the podiatry table for reimbursement as appropriate.   

Questions regarding this message and fee for service claims should be directed to Molina 
Provider Relations at (800) 473-2783 or (225) 924-5040.  For questions regarding Healthy 
Louisiana MCO policy, please contact the appropriate health plan. 

 


